Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

ODTHOR H.

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

5 February 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of Year 4's geography based topic on Best of British, we would like to walk each class into the village of Tettenhall to conduct a land use survey and traffic investigation on Wednesday 12th February.

We will be using the features of an OS map, which is a key geographical skill in lower key stage 2, to locate and identify the use of various buildings, where the children will use symbols and keys. This links to our spring topic as we will be observing the different uses of buildings within a UK settlement.

We intend to walk 4C during the morning session and return for lunch whereas 4P will walk to Tettenhall in the afternoon and will return for the end of the school day. The children will be accompanied by three members of staff and will require a small backpack for a water bottle and healthy snack.

Coats and full uniform will be required. Please dress for the weather eg. warm hats, gloves or warm raincoats.

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school no later than Monday 10th February.

Mrs C. Cotterill (Year 4 Class Teacher)

Year 4 Tettenhall Walk

I give permission for \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ to walk to Tettenhall village on Wednesday 12th February.

Signed \_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Dated